PHC: Correction of the mistake in financial statement 2016
On 16 May 2017, Phuc Hung Holdings Construction Joint Stock Company announced the correction of the mistake in financial statement 2016 as follows:

- Before the correction: In the final line of page 4 of audit report No. 57.03/2017/BCKT-IFC: Hanoi, 10 Mar 2016

- After the correction: In the final line of page 4 of audit report No. 57.03/2017/BCKT-IFC: Hanoi, 10 Mar 2017

